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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Examinations 

 

Our Year 11 pupils have now entered their formal examination series. Please note failure to attend 

an exam would result in a U Grade for that paper and in addition you would be responsible for the 

cost of the missed exam. The examination period will continue to the middle of June so it is important 

that our pupils remain focussed and ready to succeed throughout this period. 

 

At Etone College, we are committed to see every pupil well prepared and ready for their exams and 

as a result we will be adapting the timetable and providing grade booster sessions. There will be a 

morning breakfast session before every morning exam.  After school sessions will prepare pupils for 

the exam the following day.  There will also be lessons during the day to support afternoon and 

upcoming exams. 

 

All revision sessions are now compulsory. It is expected that pupils attend all before or after school 

sessions to maximise their final results and receive the best advice about the papers from the specialist 

staff.  Pupils should arrive prepared and in plenty of time for all sessions that they have been allocated. 

 

Revision should now be well underway at home as well as in school. Please visit our website for top 

tips and help for revising and managing the pressures of exams: 

 

https://www.etonecollege.co.uk/help-your-child-revise/ 

 

We would like to wish all pupils good luck in the exams and thank you in advance for all of your 

support during the upcoming examination series. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 
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